
Mathematics, Use of Maths and  
Further Mathematics 
 

You will be starting an A-Level Maths course in September, and it is important that 
you are ready for the step up. The best way to prepare yourself is to make sure you 
have a firm grasp of the knowledge and skills you have already developed at GCSE 
level. 

There are a number of key skills which you need to make sure you are confident with 
before starting the A-Level course - these are used regularly in the Core 1 and Core 2 
modules and it is essential that you are not struggling with basic skills when you are 
trying to learn more advanced material for the first time. 

There are a set of resources on the VLE for you to use: 

https://vle.nobel.herts.sch.uk/course/view.php?id=266 

You must do this to you will put yourself in a good position to start the A-Level 
Maths course in September. 
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